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Comments: Proposed fee for hiking in Wilderness areas

 

I'm writing to voice my opposition to any proposed fees for simply hiking in a Wilderness Area, or any area of any

National Forest. 

 

 

 

 

The proposed fees are in violation of the FLREA which prohibits fees for general access, especially to

undeveloped areas.

 

 

I hike, hunt, fish and just recreate on National Forests across the West and sincerely hope your Forest does not

go through with the institution of these proposed fees. Besides the hardships that will come to the American

public from the direct costs of these fees, the Forest Service likely stands a good chance of losing in court to an

expensive lawsuit.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Gene J Sprofera

Alturas, CA

 

 


